
The RiverBend Bronze is a select ensemble of ringers and handbell 

choir directors drawn from Western Illinois and Eastern Iowa. 

 

On-line at 

www.riverbendbronze.org 

facebook/riverbendbronze 

info@riverbendbronze.org 

 

RiverBend Bronze is a registered 501(c)(3) organization. 

John Klopp, Music Director 

Behold the Heavens: 
Considerations in Time and Space 

 

The RiverBend Bronze 

2025 Spring Concerts 
 

Music Director John Klopp leads the RiverBend Bronze, the 

Quad Cities premier handbell ensemble, in an imaginative 

program associated with skies and space.  In addition, The 

RiverBend Bronze will feature their newly acquired set of Silver 

Melody Bells. 
 

Presenting now with nearly 400 bells and chimes, this 20-

person all volunteer ensemble is pleased to offer this concert 

featuring everything from a musical depiction of the Northern 

Lights to selections from Star Wars and ABBA.  The concerts 

also feature host choirs the Carillonneurs of St. Paul Methodist 

Church and the Trinity Ringers of Trinity Lutheran Church. 
 

Saturday, April 26, 2025; 3:00pm 

 St Paul’s United Methodist Church 

 1340 3rd Avenue SE, Cedar Rapids, Iowa 
 

Sunday, April 27, 2025, 3:00pm 

 Trinity Lutheran Church 

 1330 13th Street, Moline, Illinois  
 

Both concerts are free, with a free-will donation deeply 

appreciated. 
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